
DANGEROUS DRIVING/PARKING ON OSBORNE ROAD

Please DO NOT park or stop on the double yellow lines or zig-zags
outside our school. This makes it dangerous for our children when they
are crossing the road.

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,

Autumn Term is well underway at Osborne Primary
School and the children are working hard in their new
year groups. 

Over the last month, we have welcomed a number of
special visitors to our school, including our trust CEO -
Richard Gill and our Chair of Trustees - John Vickers. It
was my pleasure to walk around school with them both,
visiting classes and it was lovely to hear their positive
comments about our wonderful school.

Unfortunately, the weather has now changed and it has
been very cold and wet over the last couple of weeks.
We do like to ensure everyone gets outside for fresh air
each day so please make sure you send your child into
school each day with a jumper/cardigan, coat, hat and
gloves.

Best wishes,

Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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OCTOBER 
07/10/24: School uniform drop in our school hall
from 8.30 -  9.30am. Free pre-loved items.
09/10/24: Y4 trip to RAF Cosford
10/10/24: World Mental Health Day - wear yellow!
15/10/24: Y1 Phonics Parent Workshops
16/10/24: Parents Evening
17/10/24: Y5 trip to the Tower of London
17/10/24: 4A class assembly - The Romans
24/10/24: Funny Bones Ball (during the school day).
Come dressed for our skeleton ball (no scary masks
allowed)
25/10/24: 3A Class Assembly - Diwali 
28/10/24 - 01/11/24: Half-term break

NOVEMBER 
04/11/24: INSET Day - Children NOT in school
11/11/24: Remembrance Day
12/11/24: Individual School Photographs
15/11/24: Children in need day - wear your pyjamas
18/11/24: Road Safety week
20/11/24: World Children’s day
29/11/24: INSET Day - Children NOT in school

KEY DATES

Please DO NOT park or stop on the corners of
roads opposite our school. This makes it
dangerous for our children when they are
crossing the road. It also means that other road
users cannot get through safely.

Please DO NOT double park or allow children to
get out of the car in the middle of the road. This
is very dangerous and could result in a child
being knocked over or a nasty collision.



Please can I  remind all families about our school uniform expectations. Children
should wear appropriate uniform on PE days - see pictures above. . If families are
struggling with uniform items, please speak to our family support worker, Kelly
Brookes.
Please note that for health and safety reasons, headscarves must be fitted and not
loose or draped.  Jewellery, including bracelets, necklaces and dangly earrings are
also NOT permitted.


